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Mission Statement 

To assist the 45th Space Wing in preserving, protecting, promoting, and interpreting the Cape Canaveral  

Lighthouse and its historical significance to the Florida Space Coast, State of Florida, and our Nation 

LOBSTER FESTð10th Annual Lobster Fest enjoyed by all! 

Once again, the Cape Canaveral Lighthouse Foundation Board and Volunteers can be very proud of the suc-
cess of the 2016 Lobster Fest!  The 10th Annual Lobster Fest was a success because of the outstanding job 
performed by each member of our team. Preparation began in July 2015 and continued until the day before 
the Lobster Fest.  The detail that goes into this event is enormous, and every aspect was well-handled. 

Thanks to our sponsors whose contributions help us toward our goal of rebuilding the lighthouse communi-
ty.  Our sponsors were: SunWard Tours; Hensel Phelps; Propeller Club of Port Canaveral; Canaveral Port 
Authority; GO TRAVEL; Clear Channel Outdoor; Gold Coast; AECOM; National Solar; Florida Today; 
RZK; Canaveral Pilots Association; Crest Cleaners; Century 2001; RADM Jim Underwood; Craig Technol-
ogies. 

It was a pleasure having Greg Pallone, Channel 13, Anchor/Reporter, as our master of ceremonies.  To have 
a professional steering the agenda showed our guests how dedicated we were to them having a good experi-
ence at the event. This year we added the Silent Auction baskets and that was very successful.  Thanks to 
everyone who prepared a basket (or two)ðyour efforts raised hundreds of dollars! Another new feature was 
having our tour guides accompany the guests on the buses.  Hopefully, our guests will tell others what they 
heard and they will sign up for our Friday/Saturday tours.   

This year, the Florida Lighthouse Association volunteers joined us on the lighthouse grounds with an FLA 
display.  They had lots of visitors, and now many more folks know of their contributions to preserving our 
Florida lighthouses. 

Our brick project continues to move forward and on Saturday two bricks were purchased to add to the walk-
way.  Great news! 

The Keepersô Closet, always a hit, offered new items and they reported a very successful day.  Thanks to the 
volunteers who worked hard getting it all set up and, of course, taking it down. 

Our Foundation is fortunate to have the expert talents of Nancy Watts doing our media ad, billboard, pro-
gram and sponsor board.  CCLF looks professional because of Nancyôs expertise, and we thank her tremen-
dously. 

Thanks to Col. Eric Krystkowiak, Lt. Col. Greg Lindsey and Dr. Sonny Witt for their continuing sup-
port.  Our Foundation would not be at this pinnacle without their guidance.  We sincerely appreciate what 
they did to assist with the event and what they do every day for CCLF. 
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